
 

Hart County Recreation Department 

Recreation Advisory Board Minutes 

April 16, 2024 

 

Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order by Chairman, Bob Frye 

 

Present:  Steve Wehunt, Erin Gaines, and Bryan Wise 

 

Staff Present:  Jim Owens, Recreation Director 

 

Approval of the Agenda:  Mr. Wehunt motion to approve.  A second was given by Mr. Wise.  Vote: 4-0.  

 

Approval of Minutes:  A motion was made to approve the minutes by Mr. Wise, a second by Mr. Wehunt.  

Vote:  4-0. 

 

Invited Guest:  None. 

 

Chairman’s Report:  None 

 

Board Member Reports:  None. 

 

Director’s Report:  Director Owens updated the board on the NGYFA league divisions for the upcoming 

season.  Director Owens informed the board about a new employee named Parker Eskew.  Online services for 

program registration and facility reservation are up and running.  The board decided to go with the same style 

cheerleader uniforms as last year.  Director Owens updated the board about some updates that were made to the 

Boy Scout building and surroundings. 
 

Old Business:  None. 
 

New Business:  Fall Sports bid documents were reviewed.  A motion was made by Mr. Wise to update the 

participant numbers on the documents and keep the rest as is.  A second was given by Mr. Wehunt.  Vote: 4-0. 

 

Mr. Robinson entered the meeting.  Chairman Frye brought Mr. Robinson up to speed. 

 

The board decided by general consensus to move up the May meeting to May 14.   
 

Public Comment:  None 
 

Adjournment:  A motion to adjourn was made by Mr. Wise.  A second was given by Mrs. Gaines. 
 

Minutes by James A. Owens, CPRP 

Recreation and Parks Director 
 

Next scheduled meeting:  May 14, 2024, at 6:00 pm at the Clay Street Park HYDRA Room.  Meeting time may 

be changed due to circumstances.  Notification will be given as soon as possible in the event of a change. 

 


